
From: Paul Taylor <   
Sent: November 26, 2019 3:03 PM 
To: Agatha Robertson <arobertson@lasalle.ca> 
Subject: Objection to Draft Plan - file # Z-02/19 and T-01/19 

 

Miss Robertson:  We again wish to voice our objection to the amended draft plan noted above 

that includes multi use apartment style buildings that may be built on the south side of the 6th 

Concession directly across from our back yard.   A building of this style will greatly decrease the 

privacy and enjoyment we currently experience.   

 

We would encourage you to have this style of building eliminated from the developer's plan. 

 

Thank You 

Paul and Cindy Taylor 
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